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TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 

 

Thank you to all of our teachers and staff that have 

worked so hard this year to provide quality 

instruction.  Thank you also to our parents for your 

continued support this school year.   

 

A special shout out to Alissa Maynard and Lindsey 

Blanchard for planning such an awesome week!  

Thank you to all those who donated to help make 

this special week happen. 

 

 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

If you are interested in ordering a school supply kit 

for next year, please see the attached flyer for more 

information.  The deadline for ordering is May 22, 

2022. The updated supply lists can be found on the 

school website at:  

https://goodshepherdrams.org/parent-

information/back-to-school/ 

 

 

LUNCH ACCOUNTS 

Please check your family lunch account on Titan 

and make sure that your account is current by May 

13.  If you have any questions, please email Mrs. 

Angie Skelton at askelton@evdio.org.   

 

 

ENTREPRENEUR FAIR 

Good Shepherd Catholic School will be hosting its 

first annual Entrepreneur Fair on Friday, May 6 at 

1:50 p.m. in the gym and on Saturday, May 7 

following the 4:30 p.m. Mass.  Come and see what 

our student entrepreneurs have been working on 

since January.   

 

 

SUMMER BRIDGE BOOKS 

The Summer Bridge workbooks are a wonderful 

way to review skills and prepare for the next grade 

over the summer.  If you are interested in ordering, 

please see the attached flyer.  All order forms and 

money are due by April 29, 2022. 

 

 

 

HAPPY NURSES’ DAY 

 

Thank you to Mrs. Danielle Hudak and Mrs. Liz 

Harvey for all they have done for GSCS this year as 

our school nurses.  They have done an excellent job 

completing reports, recording and being resources 

of information.   

 

Happy Nurses’ Day to all of our parents who serve 

in this special profession.   

 

 
 

 

 

SUMMER SOCIAL IS COMING! 

 

We are very excited to be able to have the Summer 

Social again this year!  The Social will be Saturday, 

July 16.  We will be having raffles as in the past.  

Families can pick up an envelope of tickets in the 

church.  Please stop by and pick one up to help 

support this important parish event!  We are also 

looking for donations of 2 Liter soda bottles.  Bring 

2 Liter bottles of soda to school the week of May 9 

and the class with the most donations by the end of 

the week will win a free dress day! 

 

 

YEARBOOK 

 

We need pictures!  Please see the attached 

document for links to share candid pictures for our 

2021-2022 yearbook.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Mrs. Stuart at jstuart@evdio.org. 

 

 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS HALF POT 

 

Please see the attached flyer about the upcoming 

Good Shepherd Knights of Columbus 2022 Half 

Pot.  The drawing will be held on Saturday, May 

14. 
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